GREAT BASIN YOUTH SOCCER LEAGUE
Executive Board Meeting
9/16/13
Meeting Minutes

Present at the meeting:  Randy Ritter, Vicki LaRovere, Stacy Ojers, Richard Jay, Jimmy Huynh, Maria Huynh, Bridget Burckhard, Amanda and Liz

Commissioner’s Report
	UNR Game at Moana Springs was a great success.  There will be a debriefing meeting to discuss items to improve next year’s event.  GBYSL broke even on the event.  The Lion’s Club did very well.

	Food Vendors – There was a discussion about releasing the current food vendor and replacing them with Mrs. K whose food truck was very popular at the UNR game.

	Food Donations at Last Game of the Season – Families will be asked to bring cans of food to be donated to Evelyn Mount Foundation.  Coaches can be given bags to fill up with food donated by their team.

	Issues at Saturday Games – Games were running late and some coaches complained.

	U12 & U13 Games – These games were moved to Saturday afternoons to get referees from the high school games.  This is working well.

Policy Clarification - Pre-Competitive Guest Players – a new policy was discussed that would allow pre-competitive players to play competitive soccer by following the intra club guest player policy.  The exact policy wording is:  “Pre-competitive guest players are allowed to play competitive soccer by following the same guidelines as set for the in the current intra-club guest player policy”.
[bookmark: _GoBack]The motion was made by Stacy and the second was from Richard.  All board members present voted in favor of the new policy.  No abstentions or no votes.
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